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Peggy McNichol, since joining South Lansing Kiwanis Club in 2008, has been an
enthusiastic Kiwanian, sharing enthusiasm for Kiwanis both through her CPA
business and community connections as well as within Kiwanis. This has included
advocacy for needs of children in our community and beyond. She is usually one
of the first to volunteer to help if made aware of such a need.

As Kiwanians we are often greeted with enthusiasm by Peggy whether at our
club meeting or at another Kiwanis Club event. Peggy often steps up to get a
necessary task done with enthusiasm that is contagious and encourages others to
participate. Her readiness to affirm other people’s contributions to club and
community encourages all of us to be better at doing what we do.

Peggy has held several offices within the South Lansing Kiwanis Club, including
secretary and treasurer, as well as representing our club at district and
international conventions. In addition, she has served as an active member and
past president of the South Lansing Business Association, treasurer of the R. J.
Scheffel Memorial Toy Project and former board member of the Friends of
Lansing Parks. She is an enthusiastic supporter of the Kiwanis of Michigan
Foundation for which she is willing to share from her family’s personal
experiences with grandson’s hospitalization. She readily accepted the position of
KMF treasurer when none of the current trustees felt qualified to do so. Soitis
with great pleasure that | present to Peggy McNichol the Frank G. Staiger
Distinguished Kiwanian Award.

B Margery Schleicher, Division 16 Trustee, Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation
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